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April 22, 2008 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

SARAH SCAIFE FOUNDATION PLEDGE 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees accept a pledge of $5 million from the Sarah Scaife 
Foundation of Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania to facilitate the construction and outfitting of an 
auditorium in the new University of Kentucky Albert B. Chandler Hospital.   
 
 
Background: Richard M. Scaife is chairman of the Sarah Scaife Foundation and a philanthropist 
to many national and international causes. He and the Foundation board approved this gift to 
enable the University of Kentucky’s Albert B. Chandler Hospital to create an auditorium that 
organizes a constellation of activities geared to establish a new national model for how education 
and healing are performed in a hospital setting. 
 
 
 
 


